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Date as Postcode

Dear Patient,

At the Barnard Medical Practice, we believe in high quality primary care delivered by a team you can get to know and trust. General practice has changed so much in recent years and we hope this opportunity will allow us to give our patients and staff a bright and secure future.


With this in mind, it is our pleasure to inform you that Barnard Medical Practice is merging with Bedside Manor Surgery, which has sites at Marlborough Park Road near the Oval in Sidcup and the Thwaites site on Cray Road, Footscray.


 The newly merged Practice will be called the Barnard Medical Group. The changes will occur from 31 March 2014.

Both Practices regard this as a positive move and look forward to working together.


We held a meeting for both Patient Participation Groups in July 2013 and recently circulated a further questionnaire. The results of this and further discussions in patient meetings will be posted on the website and paper copies made available from reception.

We are aware that these changes will prompt questions and raise concerns for some of our patients. Attached is a list of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) which should address your immediate concerns, based on discussions with our patient group.


 Should you have any questions not covered, we will be happy to respond to these and ask that you to write to Mrs Gill Collins, Practice Manager or post a comment to us via the homepage of our website.

We will provide regular updates of the merger and new services which will be available on the website, on the TV screen in the Barnard’s waiting room, as paper copies at reception and we hope to add a ‘Twitter’ link to our website in the near future.

We look forward to continuing our long and happy relationship with all our patients and build on this opportunity to develop the services we provide.

Yours sincerely,

The Barnard Medical Practice 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS:

What differences will there be after the merger?

· Barnard Medical Practice will be the main surgery and the Bedside Manor site will be the branch surgery, but the care across both sites will be exactly the same. Please be reassured there will be extra clinical staff and it will not be harder to see a GP.


· Following NHS England’s separate decision to withdraw the walk-in service at Thwaites , this site will continue anticoagulation (warfarin testing) services but we aim to provide a full range of general medical services from Thwaites in the near future.

· Patients will have a wider choice of telephone advice, emergency sit-and-wait same day appointments and appointments you can book up to a month in advance via telephone or advance booking online via the website.


How will I get an appointment?

You can choose to ring either site for advice or appointments with a GP, Nurse Practitioner or Practice Nurse. 

The receptionists will have access to appointment systems on BOTH sites, and both have parking:



Will I have to re-register at one of the surgeries?


-No. From the beginning of April, services will continue for patients exactly as they are. As part of the merger, secure electronic access to your clinical records will be enabled at any of the sites so that the doctors, nurses and staff will have your correct information.


Will I be able to see my own doctor?


-Yes, you will still be able to see a GP or Nurse Practitioner of your choice for routine, ongoing problems and conditions. As before, we cannot guarantee a doctor of your choice if you require an urgent/same day appointment.

Can I be seen at either surgery site?

-Yes. The doctors and nurses will be able to access your clinical records from either site.

What should I do if I have a problem or question about the new service?


Our receptionists are happy to help you. You may wish to avoid our busiest telephone periods (8am-9.30am particularly on Mondays). We would encourage you to check the website for the answer first and post any further questions on the website homepage. Or you can write in to the Practice Manager, Mrs Gill Collins, based at the Barnard Medical Practice.

Barnard Medical Practice, 43 Granville Road, Sidcup Kent DA14 4TA 



Telephone 020 8302 7721







Bedside Manor, 82 Marlborough Park Avenue, Sidcup, Kent, DA15 9DX



Telephone 020 8300 1197







Online appointment booking via the website (which requires prior completion of an online form first) at the soon to be re-named: 







� HYPERLINK "http://www.barnardmedicalgroup.co.uk" ��www.barnardmedicalgroup.co.uk�.



But  Don’t worry if you go to our old website, or if you search for ‘Barnard Medical Practice’ or ‘Bedside Manor’ as you will be automatically re-directed to the new website.







	Both practice sites will be open from 8am- 6.30pm Mondays- Fridays







	The Barnard Practice site will additionally be open for:







Late evenings: 	(6.30pm- 8pm) advance booking only:  Alternate Tuesdays & Wednesdays



	Saturdays: 	(8am-12pm) advance booking only: 	Every weekend












